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************ 

 

Our September Rally at Riverbend Campground in Hiawassee, Georgia was a wonderful treat.  Co-hosts Catherine 

and Billy Bearden and Gayna and Harry Joy did a magnificent job providing a perfect time for fun and fellowship.  

Evening roaring camp fires, delicious breakfast Friday morning and grand BBQ dinner with all the trimmings on 

Saturday was enjoyed by everyone, plus football games TV hookup provided by Hugh and Denise Mitchell.  We 

enjoyed time exploring the North Georgia Mountains and surrounding sights.  Please give a huge Thank You to our 

Co-Hosts! 

Attending the rally were Raymond and Susan Baggarly; Billy and Catherine Bearden; Harry and Gayna Joy; Stick 

Miller; Hugh and Denise Mitchell; Bill and Ellen Guettler; Brenda and Richard Hutson; Wayne and Pam 

Schumacher; Charles and Diane Lee; Jere and Marion Key. 

Registered but had to cancel was Joe and Jan Brannon due to Joe’s hip surgery.  Steve and Missy Westerback sold 

their fifth wheel just prior to the rally as they are downsizing RVs.  We offer our condolences to Elise Miller.  Her 

father pass away and she departed for Maine to be with her family.   
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Annual Meeting 

As required by our By-Laws we held our annual Funseekers meeting on Saturday evening after dinner.  Minutes 

and reports of that meeting will be forward via separate e-mail. 

 

On to St. Augustine Rally November 4-7, 2021 

 

Hope to see you in St. Augustine for November 4-7, 2021 Rally at the Compass RV Resort, 1505 State Road 207, St. 

Augustine, FL 30286.  Hurry and register as this RV Resort fills up fast in the fall.  Speak with Barbara Slifer at 904-

824-3574 and mention you are with the Funseekers.  Co-Hosts are Ellen and Bill Guettler and Brenda and Richard 

Hutson.  Barbara confirmed today we have 13 confirmed Funseekers reserved for the Rally.     

As Covid raised its ugly head it was suggested by Brenda Huston that we combine our annual Holiday and 

Christmas gathering with the November rally.  Covid, limited restaurant options and distance members must travel 

in December is an issue so Brenda’s suggestion is a good option. 

 

 

 

 As of our annual meeting in Hiawassee we have 33 paid memberships on our rolls.  Pam Schumacher reported 

that several members indicated they intend to paid dues and continue membership. 

Removed from membership roll by request are Wanda Bagley and Glenn and Bert Wilson.  Best wishes to our 

former members. 
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Welcome New 2021 Members:  John and Kathy Goddard, Bob and Karla Greer, Bob and Sharon Jackson, Charles 

and Diane Lee, Tom and Tammy Plante and Steve and Missy Westerback. 

********* 

2022 Funseekers Rallies 

 

Wagon Master, Stick Miller, is working hard to complete our 2022 Rally Schedule.   

 

March 10-13, 2022 – Florida Caverns RV Park.  Marianna, Florida – Confirmed 

May 5-8, 2022 – Jekyll Island Campground.  Jekyll Island, Georgia- Confirmed 

July 2022 – To be announced. 

September 15-18, 2022 River Falls at the Gorge.  Lakemont, Georgia - Confirmed 

November 2022- To be announced. 

Details on Registration will follow.   Thanks Stick! 

 

Till we meet again! 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


